
Aired Community Issues
The following is a list of some of the more significant community
issues addressed by this/these station(s) for the quarter specified.
This listing is by no means complete, nor is the order in which these
issues appear, intended to imply any degree of priority or
significance of the issues.

QUARTERLY ISSUES/PROGRAMS LIST FOR STATION (S) KYUK- AM & FM

Quarter of 2023:  X 1ST     □ 2ND     □3RD   □4TH

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: As Bethel deals with warmer-than-usual weather, a
climate specialist warns that it could fuel the next wildfire season

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Science & Environment DATE/TIME:  Jan 23, 2023
8:26am  DURATION 04:01

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: There's been a real lack of sustained cold
weather in the Y-K Delta this winter. Through Jan. 19, the lowest
temperature in Bethel has only been negative 15 degrees Fahrenheit.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Mixture of progress and setbacks revealed in
Healthy Alaskans 2020 assessments

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Health & Safety  DATE/TIME: Feb 7, 2023 8:21am



DURATION: 2:04

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: Alaskans have been pursuing healthier
lifestyles by many measures, but disturbing trends of violence and
suicide continue to plague the population, according to status
reports released by the Alaska Department of Health.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Skiers from Sleetmute represent rural Alaska at
high school cross country ski championships

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Arts & Culture DATE/TIME:  Feb 28 ,2023, 8:23am
DURATION:  6:05

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: From Feb. 23 to Feb. 25, teenagers from
across Alaska competed in the state cross country skiing
championships. Among more than 200 skiers were two athletes from
Sleetmute, a tiny community of about 100 people on the Kuskokwim
River. There were more people in the stadium in Anchorage to cheer on
the skiers than live in the village.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Kotzebue residents want a say if Arctic traffic
brings the military back to town. 'This is our table'

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Science & Environment   DATE/TIME:  Mar 2 , 2023
12:46am   DURATION: 5:07

https://www.healthyalaskans.org/healthy-alaskans-releases-first-set-of-2030-scorecards-and-the-final-set-of-healthy-alaskans-2020-scorecards-and-report/
https://www.healthyalaskans.org/healthy-alaskans-releases-first-set-of-2030-scorecards-and-the-final-set-of-healthy-alaskans-2020-scorecards-and-report/


DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: Concerns about national security are heating
up in the rapidly changing Arctic. In 2021, the U.S. Coast Guard
opened a seasonal airbase in Kotzebue. The community was once home to
a permanent U.S. Air Force station, but that closed in 1983 as the
Cold War wound down.


